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Empowering Learners for their future 

Welcome back everyone to Term 3. We hope 
that everyone enjoyed a safe and relaxing 
break. 

 Due to the Covid-19 situation in Victoria at the 
moment, the department has decided to start 
the term with the same restrictions that were 
in place at the end of last term. 

This means:- 

- staying in vehicles and avoiding gatherings at 
the front gate at pick up and drop off times 

- communicating through Class Dojo, phone or 
email instead of entering the school. 

- keeping children home if they have cold and 
flu like symptoms 

-following social distancing guidelines and 
good hygiene practices. 

-non-essential visitors must not enter the 
school grounds. 

 Activities that currently remain on hold until 
further notice:- 

-Kindergarten orientation 

-School camps 

-Excursions 

-Parents attending assemblies and other school 
events 

-Parent and volunteer helpers (however 
canteen operations are permitted) 

-large events and any other activity which 
would involve gatherings of adults. 

 All visitors to the school must sign in and 
complete a visitor acknowledgement form with 
their name and phone number, declaring that 
they will follow the NSW Health directions and 
that they are not ill, or have recently travelled 
to Victoria. 

 The school will continue to have enhanced 
cleaning throughout the day, and all students 
will be encouraged to regularly wash and 
sanitise their hands. 

 Any questions or inquiries please contact the 
school. 

 Jason Hurley 
Principal 

From the Principal 

 

THE EXPERT IN 
ANYTHING WAS  

ONCE A  
BEGINNER 

Helen Hayes 



 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

This Week 

20 July 
 

Staff Dev Day 

21 
 

Students return 

22 23 24 

Next Week Reports Home     

Thursday is 

Library day 






